REVISED ESTIMATES FOR NEGOTIATING TEAM
AND LOCAL AUTHORITY ENTITY FORMATION TEAM RR 8287

The Committee was advised of the increased specialist legal and financial costs
required in the development of some issues of the Memorandum of Understanding
and the LAE Constitution agreement.

It wasresolvedthat an additional amount of $63,600 (taking the revised total to
estimate to $137,000) for specialist advice to complete the Memorandum of
Understanding be approved, and be invoiced to constituent members of Joint
Committee as payment is made by the Christchurch City Council.



